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RE: Testimony in Support of HB 2792   

 

To the House Committee on Labor and Workplace Standards:   

 

I urge you to support HB 2792, which will require hospitals to report the amount they 

spend on recruiting and paying replacement workers during a strike or lockout. 

Transparency in these costs is critical for ensuring accountability in hospital spending 

and creating safer, more equitable working conditions.  

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment, and I look forward to your support.   

 

Cara Griffin 

Portland, OR 97203 


